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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: merry sommers <mwsommers@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Sunday, March 01, 2015 1:03 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Against drawing cold water from Lake Almanor

Peter, 
I am a summer resident at Lake Almanor, and stand up against the proposal to draw cold water from 
the lake.  I believe this will not benefit the community, and will have an adverse effect on the clarity 
and temperature of the lake, and, as a result, the fish. 
Sincerely, 
Merry Sommers 
1546 Gilbert Pl. 
Fremont, CA  94536 


